
  

March 5, 2021 

Thomas Donnelly  
  

Woodstock, ON   N4T 1W6 

Via  e-mail – donnelly@hotmail.com 

Re: Request for support to lower the speed limit on a portion of highway 59 

At the regular Council meeting held on March 4, 2021, Woodstock City Council 
considered your correspondence dated February 25, 2021.  The following resolution 
was passed in response: 

“That Woodstock City Council advise Oxford County Council that the City supports the 
petition received from Thomas Donnelly requesting the speed limit on County Road 59 
between Devonshire Road and the traffic circle at Oxford Road 17 be reduced to 50 km 
per hour.” 

Yours Truly, 

Amelia Humphries, City Clerk 

Cc: Oxford County Council c/o Chloe Senior, Clerk – csenior@oxfordcounty.ca 

Office of the City Clerk 
Woodstock City Hall 

P.O. Box1539 
500 Dundas Street 

Woodstock, ON 
N4S 0A7 

Telephone (519) 539-1291 


